
 
From: Brad Broussard <brad.broussard@tceq.texas.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 10:21 AM 
To: Felsher, Harry <Harry.Felsher@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Ashley Forbes <ashley.forbes@tceq.texas.gov>; Alisha Stallard 
<Alisha.Stallard@tceq.texas.gov>; Hans Weger <hans.weger@tceq.texas.gov>; Amie 
Robinson <amie.robinson@tceq.texas.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request: TCEQ Review and Comment on Attached Draft 
Environmental Assessment Related to WCS 
 
Harry, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review. Please find attached TCEQ comments on the draft 
FONSI. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
Brad  
 
Attached TCEQ Comments: 

• WCS is making this request to continue to store the LANL Waste while the DOE-led 
Interagency Project Team (including WCS, DOE, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 
NRC, the State of Texas, and the State of New Mexico) works to recommend a path 
forward for disposition of the LANL Waste. 
 

• WCS will continue to be required to ensure that the LANL Waste in both the FWF 
disposal cell and the TSDF remain stored safely and securely on site and notify the NRC 
of any events as appropriate, as set out in the 2014 Order.   

 
 


